

## In Memorium of Maurice Koch

It is with great sorrow that the news of the passing of Maurice Koch has been received by the Suisun Valley community. Maurry was a founding member and Secretary of Suisun Valley Grape Growers Association and helped steer it to Suisun Valley Vintners and Growers Association.

All members of the Board of Director are greatly saddened to learn this news and wish all members of the surviving family comfort at this time of loss.

As arrangements for potential services become available that information will be shared as best possible with all. For those wishing to make donations in his memory can consider the scholarship program being established in his name at Solano Community College.

The Solano Community College Educational Foundation (SCCEF) has established a scholarship account for the Suisun Valley Vintners and Growers Association. Tax deductible donations to this scholarship may be made in honor Maurice Koch. SCCEF is the 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation (EIN 94-2985548) that supports SCC students and the College. The scholarship was established to support students that are pursuing a career in agriculture, such as farming, ranching, viticulture and the wine production industry. For more information about SCCEF, visit <a href="www.foundation.solano.edu">www.foundation.solano.edu</a> or contact Curt Johnston at <a href="curt.johnston@solano.edu">curt.johnston@solano.edu</a> or (707) 864-7141.